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MOTION 
 

 
Motion submitted by Cllr Niall Innes, to be seconded by Cllr Tony Riordan:- 
  
"Stockton Council is a Local Authority that pays more £100,000 plus salaries than many 
others in the country. 
 
On many occasions decisions to recruit senior management have been taken without 
the consultation or approval of Full Council. 
 
It is therefore proposed that for any New or Replacement Assistant, Intern or Full 
Director roles must come before full council for approval, with full justification given as 
to the requirements of this role and salary. 
 
This also applies for any contractors who are put into such positions." 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


